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Help with Learning

If you require any 

support with 

learning, please 

contact your child’s 

class teacher via 

class dojo. 

Help with Behaviour

If you are concerned 

about your child’s 

behaviour, please 

speak with the class 

teacher or your 

child’s  Phase leader.  

Help with Safeguarding

If you have any 

safeguarding concerns, 

please raise these 

immediately with Mrs. 

Willis (DSL) or 

01782235100 (Stoke)

  

Help with online 

safety

If you would like 

information on how 

to ensure your child 

is safe online, please 

contact Mrs Morray 

or Mr. Grocott.  

Dear Parents,

What a fantastic week of learning we've had here at Waterside! The children have shown great attitudes 

towards their learning, and we couldn't be prouder. Our visitors this week have commented on how well-

mannered and polite our pupils are, which is always wonderful to hear. We're thrilled with the effort that 
all children are putting into their studies. 

In other exciting news, our Pupil Parliament has received their high-visibility jackets this week and will 
begin their meetings soon. We can't wait to see the amazing projects they’ll initiate across the school.

Our enrichment clubs have also begun and, as usual, they are very popular. We offer a range of clubs 

that will change each term to keep things fresh and exciting for the children. Additionally, we are 

delighted to announce that we have managed to book Young Voices for our choir. They will be off to 
Manchester to sing in the near future, which is incredibly exciting!

Attendance overall is improving, and it’s wonderful to see as we know how important it is for children to 

be present at school. Please remember that there are key changes to the fines for unauthorised leave. 

No holidays will be authorised, and the local authority will be issuing fines for any unauthorised leave of 

10 sessions (half days) or more within a 10-week period. Well done to all the children who have 

improved their attendance from last year; certificates will be coming out next week to celebrate our 
attendance achievements so far.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Mrs Willis



Enrichment at Waterside

Afterschool Enrichment
The uptake of afterschool enrichment clubs has been fantastic! It’s  

been wonderful to see so many children enthusiastically  

participating and enjoying themselves. They are already learning new 

skills, trying out different sports, and trying something new! There is a 

real buzz about the clubs around the school, and it’s such a pleasure to 

see the excitement on their faces.

New Forest School Area

On the field, we have had a new Forest 

School area added in for children to 

independently access at lunchtime. They 

have loose parts, new tipis, a mud kitchen, 

weaving time and lots more! The children, 

from year 1 to year 6, have absolutely 

loved it so far and are so excited to access 

each day. Like always, the children have 

been outstanding with the respect they 

are showing to this area.



Citizenship at Waterside

The aim of our citizenship program is for all pupils to leave Waterside Primary 

School with a sense of belonging to a tightly knit community. They will have 

confidence, aspirations, understand their choices in life and the difference they 

can make as a global citizen.

How does it work?

• Each pupil has a Citizenship Passport with 10 activities to be completed 
throughout the year. These will be posted on Dojo for you to refer to.

• Each activity is linked to a Waterside value and there is one activity to 
complete for each one.

• There are 3 additional activities to be completed at home or at school.

• If  activities are completed at home, children will be asked to bring in a 
photograph or send one via Dojo for school to print off  and these will be 
placed in the Citizenship book.

• At the end of the year upon completion, pupils will receive a Citizenship 
certificate and award for their year group



Parliament at Waterside

At Waterside each year, we encourage pupil voice and leadership through our 

pupil led school parliament. All children have the opportunity to put themselves 

forward to be a part of this with democratic votes taking place in each 

classroom. The school parliament was a great success last year in ensuring that 

pupils get their say and are actively involved in the school.  

On Monday, in our celebration assembly, 

all the children were presented with their pupil parliament

 hi-vis jackets which they will wear around school to 

show which  parliament they are a part of.  

Well done for all those who took part! 
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